
   

 

Hong Kong Investment Fund Association 6th Annual Conference 

29 October 2012, Hong Kong 

The Hong Kong Investment Funds Association (HKIFA) held the 6th Annual Conference on 29 

October 2012 with the theme of “Building Synergy - the Next Phase for the Hong Kong Fund 

Industry,” as a platform for market participants to share ideas on fund industry and debate 

critical issues pertinent to the industry. 

Mr. Benjamin Rudd, Executive Director and Head of Overseas Investment of Ping An of China 

Asset Management (Hong Kong) Co. Limited (“PAAMC (HK)”), was invited by HKIFA to be one 

of the panelists in a panel discussion titled “How to develop a win-win strategy?”.  

Together with Ms. Christina Choi of Securities and Futures Commission, Mr. Mark Konyn of 

Cathay Conning Asset Management Limited, and Mr. Eugene Lee of E Fund Management 

(Hong Kong) Limited, Mr. Rudd shared his insights on asset management strategy, and how 

industry participants can fully utilize Hong Kong’s position as an asset management hub. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Company News 



Disclaimer: 

This document is issued by Ping An of China Asset Management (Hong Kong) Co. Limited and has not been reviewed by the SFC.  

 

Certain information contained in this document is obtained and prepared from sources which Ping An of China Asset Management (HK) Co. 

Ltd. (“PAAMC HK”) believes to be reliable. For information sourced externally (as disclosed), PAAMC HK believes that such information is 

accurate and complete. PAAMC HK does not accept any liability or responsibility for the information contained in this document or any 

investment decision or other action you may take in reliance upon the information contained in this document.  This document is for your 

information and reference only, and does not constitute an offer.  


